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Lantra is looking for Trustees 
 

 

Lantra has vacancies for two Trustees to join our Board and contribute to shaping the skills 

development agenda across our sectors.  We are advertising these vacancies on our website and 

through various Trustees’ recruitment sites but are keen to ensure that this opportunity reaches as 

wide a range of potential applicants as possible.  I am therefore attaching a copy of the candidate 

brief and should be grateful if you could please also publicise this within your organisation and 

send it on to others within your network where appropriate. 

 

Whilst we obviously need individuals with knowledge of and interest in our sectors, we are also 

specifically looking for: - 

 

o One Trustee with experience in the field of developing and marketing online solutions and 

learning environments, to advise and support Lantra’s new initiatives in this area 

o One Trustee who will serve as Lantra’s National Chair in Scotland and will need to have an 

understanding and familiarity with our sector north of the border and who should preferably be 

well networked and influential across these industries. 

 

Please also do encourage anyone who may be interested to look on Lantra’s website for further 

information about our current Board of Trustees http://www.lantra.co.uk/About-Us/Board.aspx  

 

I do hope that you will be able to promote these vacancies to anyone to whom you think they may 

be of interest.  If you have any questions or know of anyone suitable who you think Lantra might 

approach about these appointments please do let me know. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Valerie Owen OBE 

http://www.lantra.co.uk/About-Us/Board.aspx

